
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
             11th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Hot weather plans 

With the very hot weather due to be with us for at least the next week, all children are welcome to 

wear their PE kits to school up to and including Wednesday 20th July. All children must however be 

in their school uniform for the final day of the school year, Thursday 21st July.  Please also ensure 

sun cream is applied each day before school and that all children have a sun hat and water bottle 

in school every day.  

 

Reminders for drop off and collection for Tuesday and Wednesday 

 

Tuesday 12th July  

All children in school years 1 – 6 to be collected from Lavant Memorial Hall at 3:15pm. 

 

Wednesday 13th July 

All children to be dropped off and collected from Lavant Memorial Hall. 8:50am – 3:15pm. 

 

Key information for the final week of term 

 

We have a number of exciting events planned for the children in our last few days of the school 

year.  

 

Monday 18th July:  Metacognition Day – Children will be focussing on themselves as learners 

and reflecting on their learning over the year.  

 

Tuesday 19th July: Book Day – We will be celebrating our postponed world book day.  All 

children who were disappointingly not able to wear their world book day costumes can wear them 

for the day. Please do not worry if you did not have anything planned; dressing up is not 

compulsory and, if preferred, children may just bring their favourite book to school to share with 

their class.  Throughout the day, children will be immersed in a range of book activities. 

 

Wednesday 20th July:  Commonwealth Games Day – During the day, we will be learning about 

the history of the Commonwealth Games and all children will be involved in a range of sporting 

activities. On the day, we will also be holding our relay races that, due to the rain, did not take 

place during sports day.  

 

Thursday 21st July: Leavers Service – All parents of children in year 6 are invited to join us at 

9:10am for our Leavers celebration. 

 

Important Advance Notice 

CHANGE OF START TIME TO THE SCHOOL DAY 

From Monday 5th September the school day will begin at 8:45am for all children. School 

gates will be opened from 8:30am.  The school finish time will remain 3:15pm. 

Breakfast Club will continue to run from 8am 

 

Enjoy the sunshine whilst it lasts. 

 

Kindest regards, 

 

Adrian King  

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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